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March 13, 2020 
Service Advisory 

 
 
Attn:  All Los Angeles Area Motor Carriers 
 

RE:  ONE Equipment Return Advisory – Update  
 
Valued Motor Carrier Partners, 
 
 
On February 24, 2020 ONE distributed an advisory whereby we asked for motor carriers to hold onto 
equipment where possible and announced the temporary stoppage of the detention clock for equipment 
moving over the LA/LB gateway due to storage capacity limitations.  Due to improved conditions, and an 
increase in storage capacity thru multiple sources, it has been determined that the need to operate under 
a stopped detention clock program is no longer required. 
 
 
Effective March 20, 2020, ONE will restart the detention clock for all units on the street.  
 
 
Please continue to monitor returnlocation.com and the various terminal websites for appointment times to 
return empties as space becomes available.  You may also contact ONE directly at the following email 
address  NA.EQCSOUTHWEST@ONE-Line.COM for assistance with specific challenges returning 
equipment. 
 
 
Thank you, 
ONE Management 
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